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Dear Inspectorate Members,

It appears that SPR do not considerate it appropriate to consider all the other projects in the
pipeline which could be terminated in Friston if (god forbid) the current SPR proposals
were to be approved. The cumulative effect of all these pipeline proposals is devastating
on an attractive community with a very large tourist economic input which would be
mainly destroyed.

The inspectorate must request SPR to perform a full cumulative assessment and examine
in detail the consequences.

There are several "brown field sites" that have not been considered on the East Anglian
Coast which would be far more suitable for a very major long term development.

I believe the National Grid are still refusing to attend any sessions. They are surely "not
suitable for purpose" and should be replaced by a more democratic organization.

I believe that by far the best long term solution is offshore connections (in whatever form)
the technology is readily available and so does not need long timescales to develop but
does need Government intervention to stop this destruction of great swathes of rural
England. This could all be achieved within the timescales planned by SPR !

Yours faithfully

Michael Jones





